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A good example of immigrants in our area is the Czech family (consisting of father Marek, mother Aldona, son Daniel and daughter Asia ) who has permanently moved in to our district.
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They come from silesia province. They married and settled in Tychy, where they founded their own business. They started a family and their activity began to develop. They led three meat shops in the city. Marek Czech brought meat from the świętokrzyskie voivodeship 
and his wife Aldona was a manager in their stores.
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Overtime, shops brought in less and less profits. Living in the city at that time was unfortunately very expensive. They came up with the concept that it would be better to produce the goods themselves, than to import processed commodities. Their idea was not possible in Tychy, because they did not have enough resources. A friend told them that in the village called Czermno (Końskie district) there is a building of the slaughterhouse (rzeźnia) for sale at a very favorable price. The spouses sold their business and moved to the countryside, where they rented accommodation.
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The purchase of the slaughterhouse was very remunerative. After a short time they made enough money to buy their own house, where they live to this day. Recently, they have closed their businesses and today they lead a quiet life in the country.
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They do not regret that they have come to Czermno. They like living in the countryside. They do not think about Silesia, because it is contaminated with air and noise. The city is constantly operating, but there is calm and contact with nature.. Aldona, Marek and their children are fulfilled and happy. They made a good decision and found their place.
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„Publikacja odzwierciedla jedynie stanowisko jej autorów i Komisja Europejska oraz Narodowa Agencja Programu Erasmus+ nie ponoszą odpowiedzialności za jej zawartość merytoryczną”
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